Mason County Central Middle School

Mr. Rob Dennis, Principal Phone: (231)757-3724
“Preparing our students to be lifelong learners.”
310 West Beryl St. Scottville, Michigan 49454

Dear Parents and Guardians,

We hope this letter finds you in good health and high spirits. As summer comes to a close, we
are excited to welcome both new and returning students to Mason County Central Middle
School for the upcoming academic year. Your partnership and support are invaluable, and we
can't wait to embark on this journey together.

We are pleased to announce that our annual Back-to-School Night is scheduled for August 31,
2023, from 5:00 PM to 6:00 PM. This event will be exclusively dedicated to incoming 6th
graders and newly enrolled 7th and 8th grade students. It's a fantastic opportunity for students
and parents to acquaint themselves with the school environment, meet the teachers, and gather
essential information for a successful start to the school year.

Back-to-School Night Details:
e Date: August 31, 2023
e Time: 5:00 PM - 6:00 PM
e Location: Mason County Central Middle School
e Agenda: Meet the Teachers, Tour the Campus, General Q&A Session, Instrument Rental

During the event, you will have the chance to explore our campus, interact with our dedicated
teaching staff, and meet with Meyer Music for instrument rental details. This event is designed
to foster a sense of belonging and prepare both students and parents for the exciting year
ahead.

Please mark your calendars for this important event. We encourage both parents and students
to attend, as your active participation will undoubtedly contribute to a smooth and successful
transition into the new school year.

Should you have any questions or concerns before Back-to-School Night, please don't hesitate
to reach out to us via phone at (231) 757-3724 or email at rdennis@mccschools.org

Thank you for your continued trust and support. We are excited to welcome you on August 31st
and to start a remarkable school year together.
Sincerely,
Rob Dennis
Middle School Principal
Mason County Central Schools
rdennis@mccschools.org
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